View Newsletter Page 1 of 2



Info & Resources

<u>California Department of</u> <u>Developmental Services</u>

<u>California Department of Public Health</u>

County of Los Angeles Public Health

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

CAL OSHA

State Council on Developmental Disabilities (SCDD)

Service Provider Update

Re-Opening Checklist Reminder

It is anticipated that Non-Residential Day Service and other in-person Service Providers will begin to re-open services for ELARC clients, continue to provide remote/alternate traditional services, and continue to provide Alternative Services now that California has "re-opened" as of June 15. ELARC has developed a checklist of what should be addressed to provide services in-person or transitioning your program participants back into in person services. We are asking all Non-Residential Day Service and in-person Service Providers to complete this checklist and return it to ELARC no later than June 30, 2021. **ELARC will not be approving checklists.** ELARC may be reviewing checklists prior to approval of services, during service delivery, or as related to an audit of services provided during the State of Emergency.

Some providers have experienced difficulty in using the submit button on the ELARC re-opening checklist. ELARC is requesting that you scan and email the checklist to esalazar@elarc.org do not use the submit button. Please email a copy of the completed checklist to esalazar@elarc.org even if you have already submitted it. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. View and complete the checklist here Please note the deadline to turn in the checklist has been extended to June 30 Thank you!

Important Provider Check In Update

ELARC will discontinue meeting weekly for the Provider Check In. The last Weekly Provider Check-In will be held on Friday, June 25. <u>View the June flyer here</u>. **ELARC will host one Provider Check In in the month of July,** it will be held on **July 9, 2021 from 1:30 – 2:30** pm via zoom. <u>View the July flyer here</u>. As our community begins to reemerge and re-engage, we still may have questions and items to discuss regarding COVID – 19. ELARC invites all service providers to join in the discussion on July 9 in order to stay informed and work together.

E-Newsletter Terms, Conditions and Feedback

It is hoped that this E-Newsletter will serve as a source for

View Newsletter Page 2 of 2

updated and useful information for our community. Please do not reply to this email. If you do not wish to receive future emails, please choose the "unsubscribe" feature located at the bottom of this message.

<u>Click here</u> to review the Terms and Conditions regarding the use of the E-newsletter

This message was sent to by:

Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center P.O. Box 7916 Alhambra, CA 91802 (626) 299-4700

Unsubscribe: If you would like to be removed from this list, please <u>click here</u>.

Sent Using : SimpleSend www.simplesend.com